VGI: Cancel the list of shareholders of the Company who have right to attend Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019
On 08/ 04/ 2019, Viettel Global Investment Joint Stock Company announced Document No. 2867/ VSD- DK of the Vietnam Securities Depository cancelling the list of shareholders of VGI who have right to attend Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019 of the Company as follows:
Pursuant to Documentary No. 564/ VTG- PC dated 05/ 04/ 2019 of Viettel Global Investment Joint Stock Company (VGI) cancelling the record date for Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019 of the Company, the Vietnam Securities Depository announced the cancellation of record date (05/ 04/ 2019) for Annual General meeting of Shareholders 2019 of Viettel Global Investment Joint Stock Company (Announcement No. 1030/ TB- Vietnam Securities Depository dated 25/ 03/ 2019 of the Vietnam Securities Depository)
Reason: Viettel Global Investment Joint Stock Company needs more time to prepare contents of the Meeting

